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Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Well, I had a wonderful weekend last weekend accompanying Mrs 

Rounce, Mrs Glover and the Years 5 & 6 children to the Horstead 

Centre.  It was great fun and the children’s behaviour was exemplary.  

Thank you to Mrs Rounce and Mrs Glover for all of their organisation.   

 

I hope you all enjoy your half term however you choose to spend it. 

 

Best wishes 

Julie 

Attendance this year 

Emerald Class 92.18%     Diamond Class 89.76% 

Overall 90.97% 

We are concerned about the current low attendance, I hope we can 

work together as a school community to boost this % so that we can 

minimise gaps growing in the children’s learning. 

Best Attendance 

Emerald Class – Eryn & Rory Diamond Class – Daniella & Maya 

SATS - Thank you Elle, Kian, Lexi & Taylor 

Well done to our wonderful four Year 6 pupils who completed SATS 

week, seemingly taking things in their stride.  We feel proud of their 

positive attitude and the effort they made to do their best 

Year 2 SATS 

Year 2 have also completed SATS.  They worked hard and preserved 

well to complete the test papers.  Superb effort Year 2, you certainly 

soared on wings. 

mailto:office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk
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Forest Schools 

Reception and KS1 are enjoying Forest School with Little Explorers each 

week.   

                                          

In September every year group will enjoy a weekly session of Forest 

School.  We think years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will really benefit from this outdoor 

learning approach. 

Transition 

The teachers have plans in place for 

next half term to ensure all the 

children are ready for their new 

year group on September. 

COVID 

Some of you have asked what the advice is if family members have 

COVID.  Children should attend school even when family members have 

COVID.  If the children are unwell with COVID they are advised to stay at 

home for five days. 

Core Value after half term 

COMPASSION 

 

Empathy Lab 

The school are working more closely with Empathy Lab 

www.empathylab.uk 

  We will celebrate Empathy Day on 9th June 2022 

We have bought all the Empathy reading collection for 2022.  The books 

are popular with the children. 

http://www.empathylab.uk/
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Time & Tide 

Museum 

Cluster Six-a-Side Football Tournament – Wednesday 18th May 2022 

A Day of Welcome 

 

On Friday 17th June, the whole school will be participating in ‘A Day of 

Welcome’ to support Refugee Week, which takes place the following week. 

Children may wear non-school uniform on this day for a donation to the 

charity GYROS (Great Yarmouth Refugee Outreach and Support) who provides 

support to refugees in our area. 
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Years 5 & 6 

Residential 

Horstead 

Centre 
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Dates for your diary 
 

 

Monday 30th May –  

Friday 3rd June - Half Term Holiday 
 

Saturday 4th June - Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations (see attached) 

Sunday 5th June - Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations 11am – 4pm 
 

Thursday 9th June - Empathy Day 
 

Tuesday 14th June - Reception (height, weight, vision, hearing) 

    Year 6 (height, weight) 
 

Friday 17th June  A Day of Welcome (non-school uniform) 
 

Saturday 18th June - Fleggburgh School Summer Fete, 1 – 3.30pm 
 

Tuesday 21st June - Music Day (Salhouse School) 
 

Monday 4th July - Emerald Class Banham Zoo 
 

Thursday 21st July - Last day of Summer Term  

    PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE 
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